

The Guildford Accordion Club

Cobham Village Hall Lushington Drive Cobham Surrey KT11 2LU



Newsletter 21st July 2023

Welcome

Good evening it's good to see you all this evening.

It may be quiet this evening as some members may be returning today from St Audrie's Bay.

I hope they enjoyed their break.

Gennaro Fiondella

Gennaro has produced music for us to use at our club and is keen to help us to use the bass to good effect.

I think tonight he may help us achieve this.

Super Accordion Orchestra Day Sunday 29th October 2023

We will again be hosting this fantastic day of accordion music for multiple players.

Come along and bring your friends who play the accordion.

In the evening there will be a concert that you can invite friends and family to and show off your skills.

A beginners and children's section is usually held in the rear hall with the opportunity to borrow an accordion to play on the day. This must be pre- booked.

Put the date in your diary and more information will be in future newsletters.

Midland Accordion Festival 10th 11th and 12th November 2023

Members have been to this Festival before and we have had good feedback. A little outing before getting bogged down with the Christmas shopping.

Some of you may be interested in booking an early place at this festival now held at The Mercure Birmingham West Hotel, West Bromwich B70 6RS.

Tele. 0121 649 5351

Email: accordions2010@hotmail.co.uk

London Accordion Orchestra Sunday 3rd September 2023 2.30 - 4.30pm

LAO will be playing a joint concert with the Bavarian State Youth Accordion Orchestra as part of their Bellows Across Borders concert series.

St Gabriel's Church Pimlico London Tickets from

www.ticketsource.co.uk/londonao £15 & £12

> Next Club Night 18th August 2023 Hope to see you then.

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is: guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
You can find us on Facebook